
 

 
 

 

HEETIZM MYAMI statement regarding the 
Coronavirus 
 

At Heetizm Myami, our highest priority has always been the safety and well-being of our event attendees, 

friends and the big boi community. We have been monitoring the development of Coronavirus (COVID-19) and 

following CDC, Florida, and Broward County officials’ updates surrounding the virus to ensure your safety. 

Because of multiple travel advisories, shifting work schedules, and the physical and mental well-being of our 

friends and family, we have decided to cancel Heetizm Myami this year. All other public events are being put on 

hold until further notice. For up-to-date information on specific events, please visit our social media platforms 

and www.heetizm.com 

We will continue to monitor the situation and adapt as any needs arise. If you have questions, please contact us.   

 

Information on Coronavirus: 
Staying informed about the impact of the coronavirus around the world is vital to ensuring your safety and the 

well-being of our families. 

Please do not rely on social media for information about COVID-19. 

In addition to your local public health officials and local authorities, be sure to follow the: World Health 

Organization (WHO) and the Center for Disease Control (CDC), which include up-to-date guidance for gathering 

safely. 

For more local information in Florida, please contact: 

FL Department of Health COVID-19 Call Center available 24/7 | (866) 779-6121 or email COVID-19@flhealth.gov 

https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/index.html
http://www.floridahealth.gov/diseases-and-conditions/covid-19/
https://www.broward.org/CoronaVirus/Pages/default.aspx
https://www.facebook.com/events/441470216477286/
http://www.heetizm.com/
https://www.heetizm.com/copy-of-about-2
https://www.who.int/emergencies/diseases/novel-coronavirus-2019
https://www.who.int/emergencies/diseases/novel-coronavirus-2019
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/index.html
http://www.floridahealth.gov/diseases-and-conditions/covid-19/

